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Significant price reductions on nitrogen fertilizers offered by Grupa
Azoty

After market conditions changed and a decision was made to resume production at Grupa Azoty S.A. in
Tarnów and Grupa Azoty Puławy, the Group has offered its customers new, much lower prices of nitrogen
fertilizers.

“Faced with a highly volatile market environment, the Grupa Azoty Group has nevertheless taken the risk of
bringing its fertilizer capacity back on stream. The prices of nitrogen fertilizers significantly below the PLN
4 thousand per tonne mark are what the market expects, allowing the continuation of economically viable
agricultural production. This is also the level of prices that the Minister of Agriculture and Rural Development has
repeatedly referred to when persuading farmers to hold off on their purchases.
Right now is the best time to buy, as conditions on the gas market may change overnight, prompting another
decision to halt or cut down fertilizer production. As our fertilizers are now the cheapest to be found in the
European Union, it is worth stocking up in advance – at least partly – on the volumes of nitrogen and NPK
fertilizers needed for spring application,” says Tomasz Hryniewicz, Vice President of the Management Board
of Grupa Azoty S.A., President of the Management Board of Grupa Azoty Puławy.

For the current price list, visit www.agrochem.com.pl.
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